
FAASTeam presents:

Fulton EAA Safety Meeting

The GAJSC has identified a number of fatal
general aviation accidents that occurred following
power plant failure.  Mismanagement of light twin-
engine airplanes in single-engine operations was
of particular concern.  The GAJSC feels that
Scenario-based Training in Emergency
Procedures will be effective in reducing these
kinds of mishaps.  We will discuss the safety
benefits of Emergency Procedures Training with
an emphasis on Scenario-based training and
encourage pilots to adopt Scenario-based
Emergency Procedures Training.
Directions: Oswego County Airport, County Route 176
(Whittaker Rd.) Fulton, New York.  Go past the main airport
entrance (heading north) to the EAA Chapter entrance.  There
will be a sign by the road.  If flying in, you can park your
aircraft on the EAA hangar ramp.   Click here to view a map.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!
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